
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 

dba Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle 

C-1077 
 

Steve King       July 30, 2015 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

via E-file online 

 

Transmittal Letter 
 

Re: Tariff No. 5 Revision 

 

Dear Mr. King; 

 

This transmittal letter serves as a 1 day notice for a revision to our Terms and Conditions.  

We are revising the paragraph on page 4a regarding Wheelchair Accessibility to clarify 

procedures which will enhance the safety of the passenger and our drivers. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

John Solin  360-679-4003  john@seatacshuttle.com 

Mike Lauver  360-679-4003  mike@seatacshuttle.com 

Owners 

 

attachments:  3rd Revised Page 4a 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
P.O. Box 2895  Oak Harbor, WA 98277 


